
 Tariff Notice 

TN Number: 03-09-2022 

Issue Date: 19-09-2022 

 
CONSOLIDATION OF CARRIER IMPOSED CHARGE AMOUNTS (YR AND YQ-I) 
  
In order to streamline revenue reporting, please take note that effective 1st October 2022, KQ will 
consolidate its carrier-imposed charges YR and YQ-I into one amount to be referred to as YR. This 
implies that all previously filed KQ sector based YQ-I amounts will cease to exist. 
 
However, the recently introduced GDS surcharge, YQ-F will remain in the tickets issued by Travel 
Agents. It is important to note that these adjustments will not impact the total fare paid by the 
customer. Below is an illustration of the scenario before and after the changes (using a round trip 
fare on TLSRKE fare basis Nairobi – Kisumu).  
 
 

 
 
 

Please take note of the following: 

• All non-ticketed bookings will be impacted by the change. However, the all-in fare amount 
will not change. 

• For reissues, new YR will be applied – this is to avoid carrying over the old YQ to newly 

reissued tickets. 

For any queries: InterlineTariffs@kenya-airways.com 

Be guided accordingly and ensure this Tariff Notice is circulated to ALL your respective 
Ticketing and Reservation offices, GSAs and Travel Agents. 
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